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To Whom It May Concern, 

Andy Griffith is currently incarcerated at Cumberland County Jail and has been at this facility 
since February 14, 2021. Mr. Griffith’s expected release date is 1/28/2023, which is within 30 days.   

Andy and his case management team have not identified any subsequent residences at this 
time, and as a result, he will be homeless upon release.  

You may contact me at [provider contact information] for further information. 

 

James Kirk 

Intensive Case Manager 

 


